
 

2024  FINANCIAL PLAN PUBLIC HEARING 
Pursuant to Section 162, Subsection (2) of The Municipal Act, public notice is hereby given 

that the Council of The Municipality of Swan Valley West will hold a Public Hearing for the 

2024 Financial Plan as follows: 

Tuesday April 16, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

                   in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Office 

                     in BENITO at 126 Main Street 

                        and  

Tuesday April 23, 2024 at 7:00 pm 

       in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Office 

               in Swan River at 216 Main Street 

The Council will be considering the adoption of a Financial Plan for The Municipality of Swan Valley West 
for the Year 2024 as follows: 

a) An Operating Budget; 

b) A Utility Budget; 

c) A Capital Budget; 

d) An Estimate of Operating Revenues and Expenditures; 

e) A Five-Year Capital Expenditure Program. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to allow any interested person to make a representation, ask questions, or 
register an objection regarding the Financial Plan. 

Information and documentation concerning the draft Financial Plan will be made available for review at 

The Municipal Office at 216 Main Street W. Swan River, MB. 

Dated at Swan River, Manitoba this 28th day of March 2024 A.D. 

Pat Ellingson - Interim CAO 

Municipality of Swan Valley West 

Box 610   Swan River, MB   R0L 1Z0 

cao@munswanvalleywest.com 


